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PQ 32256/22* To ask the Minister for Health the plans in place for a facility (details supplied: St 

Clare’s facility on Griffith Avenue) which currently appears not to be in use. -Neasa Hourigan 

 

Dear Deputy Hourigan,    

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

 

The property referred to as St Clare’s, Griffith Avenue, Dublin 11 is currently in use. This building 

provides accommodation as a day hospital for older persons and the chronic disease management 

service, which is part of the Enhanced Community Care Programme for CHO9. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

_____________________ 

Paul de Freine 

National Director,  

Capital & Estates 


